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Main pool closed temporarily at Selwyn Aquatic 
Centre  
 
The 25 metre lap pool at the Selwyn Aquatic Centre in Rolleston will be closed from 6am on 
Monday 29 September and will reopen at 6am on Monday 6 October.  During this period it 
won’t be available for swimming.  

“The closure will allow some tiles on the pool floor to be repaired,” says Kathy Moore, 
Selwyn Aquatic Facilities Manager.  

The tiles were laid shortly after a small earthquake and this may have caused some ground 
resettling to occur.  The pool will need to be drained of water in order for the retiling work to 
take place.  

“The rest of the Aquatic Centre, including the hydrotherapy, toddler, learn to swim, leisure, 
lazy river and spa pools will be open as normal while the retiling is carried out,” says Mrs 
Moore.  

The centre is open from 6am – 9pm Monday-Friday and 8am – 8pm at the weekend and on 
public holidays.  

During the week period of the main pool closure, a hydro tone class will be held on Friday 5 
October at 11am in the hydrotherapy pool, and other classes will not occur. 
 
The retiling work coincides with school holidays and no swimming lessons are scheduled 
while the retiling is taking place.   
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